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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Akber Zaib <akberzaib7@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 10:41 AM
To: hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org; Sundas Tariq
Cc: Rehana Mansha
Subject: Closure of Contract

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Madam, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I would like to discuss the resignation of Mr. Manzar Ali Abid 
CNIC 3220298561449, who was working at Maqbool FS, Ship To-12280191. Manzar requested to accept his 
immediate resignation from 20th January 2023, as he got a government job and didn't able to serve his notice 
period. I would request you to keep this in your consideration and let me inform further procedures.  
 
I shall be thankful to you for your support. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Regards, 
Akber Zaib 


